
  

 

 

 

 

 

Noble Newsletter 

 
50th Birthday Celebration 
 
Our 50th birthday drop-in and Showcase of Learning was a huge success.  It was so nice to 
see formers pupils and teachers, parents/carers and friends of Noble.  Special thanks to the 

pupils who represented their class to share their learning of an aspect of the 1960’s.  Watch out in the 
New Year when we plan to hold a celebratory concert to mark this special occasion further.  
 
Infant Yard 
 
Can we remind parent/carers that the staff in the infant yard in the morning are there to welcome, 
reassure and supervise the infant pupils.  If you have any questions or concerns please pop round to the 
school office or call the school on 01698274907.   
 
We would remind all parent/carers that for security reason adults are not permitted in the playground 
at any time. 
 
Medication 
 
We have strict procedures for the taking of medication during school hours and 
Parent/Carers must call at the office to sign the appropriate form and arrange for the 
handover of any medicines. Medicine MUST never be given to pupils to use or hand in to 
the school office. 

  
Christmas Parties 
 
It will soon be Christmas party season at Noble. A letter with dates of all the parties has 
been issued. As usual there is a small charge to cover refreshments and prizes and we have 
been assured that Father Christmas will pop into our infant parties. 
 

Parent Council Christmas Fayre – Saturday 10th December 
 
The parent council are hosting a Christmas Fayre on Saturday 10th December. They are looking for 
donations of unwanted gifts such as toiletries or good quality toys, books, bottles, jars and sweets for 
our tombola and our Secret Santa stall which can be handed to a council member or the school office. 
 
Nativity- “It’s a Party” 
 
Our infant team are very busy rehearsing for our Nativity performance of “It’s a Party”.  
Performances are on Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th December, tickets are still 

available for all dates.  
 
Hatton Lea 
 
The primary 1 & 1/2 classes will be visiting the residents of Hatton Lea for some 
Christmas singing on the 19th December. 



 
Christmas Lunch 
 
The Christmas Lunch on Friday 2nd December was a great success.  The jumpers, dresses 
and hats were amazing. 
 
Health and Wellbeing 
 
The flu vaccination programme was a great success at Noble.  If your child was not given the vaccine 
you will have received a yellow letter advising you to contact your family GP.  The dental nurses haves 
issued letters to pupils for the Fluoride Varnish. 
 
End of term Christmas Service 
 

The Christmas Service is on Friday 23rd December at 9.30am. Mrs Fraser’s class are 
leading this service.  Our choir and musicians will also be performing. A letter will 
be issued to the pupils to request tickets.  
 
Due to fire regulations this will be a ticket only event.  The tickets are free, 
however, each family can have no more than two tickets per family, children over 
the age of three MUST have their own seat.   

 
To not exceed the halls seating capacity tickets will be issued on a first come basis, to avoid 
disappointment, please return your slip as soon as possible. 
 
Noble Primary P.1 Enrolment – August 2017 
 
Monday 16th January 1.30pm to 2.30pm 
                                - 
Tuesday 17th January 9.30am to 10.30am 
                                 -  
Wednesday 18th January 1.30pm to 2.30pm 
 
All parents and pupils who are starting school in August are invited to come along to our enrolment 
afternoon/morning at Noble Primary School. 
 
The afternoon/morning will be a great opportunity for the children to play with their soon to be 
classmates, meet the teachers and staff. 
 
While children play the parents can complete the enrolment forms and meet the school staff.  Please 
remember to bring your child’s birth certificate and a council tax statement as proof of address. 
 
Dress Down Day  
 
There are a small group of North Lanarkshire primary schools supporting the education and welfare of 
primary and nursery pupils in the southern area of Malawi, called Mulanje.  They would normally 
provide resources and staff training opportunities in Malawi to support the teaching and learning 
experiences for the children and teachers. 
 
They are asking you to help them build a classroom in one of the poorest areas in the region where 
they work. Noble Primary would like to show their support for this endeavour.  Staff and pupils can pay 
£1.00 each to dress down (strictly no football colours) as an alternative to school uniform on Friday 
16th December.  
 



DRAMA SHOWCASE EVENT 
 

The pupils in Miss Graham and Mrs Crichton’s classes would like their 
families to view their Drama performance!  Over the past few weeks the 
classes have been working with students from Academy of Fine Arts 
developing their drama skills. 
 

The showcase will begin at 9.30am on Wednesday 21st December, and will last 
approximately 30minutes, in the hall. The children are excited to share their learning 
with their families and pupils. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
May we take this opportunity to wish everyone associated with Noble 
Primary a very happy and restful Christmas and New Year. 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Saturday 10th December   Parent Council Christmas Fayre 
Tuesday 13th December   Primary 4 rescheduled Parent/Teacher Consultation 
Wednesday 14th December   Nativity Show 9.30am & 1.30pm 
Thursday 15th December   Nativity Show 9.30am  
Thursday 15th December   Bellshill Academy Christmas Show 
Friday 16th December    Dress Down Day 
Friday 16th December    All P7 pupils party      
Monday 19th December    All P6 & P5 pupils party     
Monday 19th December   P1 & P1/2 Hatton Lea visit am 
Tuesday 20th December    All P4 & P3 pupils party 
Wednesday 21st December    P4 and P5/6 Drama performance  
Wednesday 21st December    All P1 & P2 pupils party      
Thursday 22nd December   P1 to P4 Pantomime 
Friday 23rd December    Close 2.30pm 
 
Monday 9th January 2017   School reopens 8.55am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Noble Primary 



Respect, Achievement, Resilience and Honesty 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Comments and Suggestions 
If you have any comments or suggestions please feel free to add them below 
and leave them at the school office. 
_______________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________
______________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


